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Dear Parents/Carers

We are really thrilled to have booked the pantomime of “Beauty and the Beast” for just after Christmas on Thursday 9th January.  It will be a real live theatrical experience with costumes, lighting and scenery in our own school hall.
The total cost for this will be £3.00 per child, to be paid by the 8th NOVEMBER. If you wish you can spread the cost and pay small amounts at a time, just let us know.   
This event will extend and develop the children’s storytelling and writing skills.
We are really looking forward to this experience and know the children will not only have lots of fun but at the same time they will enhance both their learning skills and their social skills.  (E.g. how to behave in different social situations, meeting new people and coping with new experiences).
If you have any further queries please discuss them with your class teachers.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Year 2 and 3 Team
